
PRESENTATION ON ‘EDUCATION OPPORTUNITIES AND SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITIES IN THE U.S.’ 
 

 
The Sri Lanka Fulbright Commission (US-SLFC). The US-SLFC is a bi-national commission which was 
established in Sri Lanka in 1952. For the past 64 years the commission has devoted its activities to 
the promotion of mutual understanding between the United States and partner countries through 
academic exchange. The Fulbright Commission functions as the host institution for EducationUSA, 
which is a Department of State supported advising center. Our mission is to provide accurate, 
comprehensive, and current information about how to apply to accredited U.S. colleges and 
universities.  
 
Many Sri Lankan students express interest in completing their Masters and Doctoral studies in 
countries such as the United States. However, they do not know how to do so.  The Commission has 
been getting quite a few inquiries about U.S. education opportunities from students currently 
studying at the University of Peradeniya. Therefore, the PGIS has arranged a presentation on 
‘Education Opportunities and Scholarship Opportunities in the U.S.’   by the current EducationUSA 
Adviser and student coordinator at the PGIS Auditoriam on Wednesday, 14th September, 2016 at 
12.00 noon 
 
Please participate at this event and it would be a good opportunity to be aware or the US –SLFC’s 
services and how you could get the assistance about the various avenues that are open to them. 
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